From: E—

To: pointtopoint

Cc: saijid J: syed ali

Subject: NSWHCA

Date: Tuesday, 9 May 2017 10:20:06 AM

Dear Sir/Madam
REGARDING PROPOSED P2P TRANSPORT REGULATIONS.

I am not a member of the HCA, but you are concerned for your business and support the
views presented by the NSW Hire Car Association in their formal submission.

Kind Regards
NSW HCA
Sajid Ali Syed
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